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relations to his mratures. Each of the theories implies. a
limitation of the Divine attribiîtes. In the first the Dî'ine

powrisI imited by the pping power of eévil, whichis. a
dualisti view allied to Manicheism in the second., ýhe
Divine goodness is limited bythe deniands of the. Divine
justica, :ýw1Uch implies a,-confliet i n the Divine Mind

:.t te .tffird,,.lhe Divine wisdcm is linie by ifftaties

inherent in the governnient of free beings.
2.We. have -.befor eakd that t-he direction taken

by .the theory of the atonement during.eaceh peuiQod seeried
determnined in some degree by the prevailirgideas. of the

tie, and the tendency of the age. The. first theory was
ýwarlike;,the second legal, the third governmenta1. ktwas
natural during-tbose terrible centuries in which, the. church
was exposed to so many forms of outward evil, that tii.
theory of. redertiou shouldi assume the form of a confliet
with 9utward. evil, and a;vietory over the Prince of Dark-»

uness._ It was.gn age in which persecutions tormented the
-ChristiAn. charch, in. which the Emperors of the .world
seemed to uival the Evil O)ne, in atroojous wickedness; -. in

whieh ,the, legions of the em pire bound with their iron
.chain the, whole earth in military subjection. Then came
the dreadful inroads of the barbarians, the destructive

famines, and awful pestilences which were thought to bave
consumeéd in a few years;haif of the human race throu1gh-ý
out the civilized, world. ,Wha% wner tt redemption

frcm. outward -evil- and, sin should seema to be the chief
work of Christ, and. t)ie passages of Soripture which
indicate a coufliet withevil be taken us t1he basis of the
theory-of redemption I

But.whe a thius?,nd, yeais had .passedi, these. tumuits
had:goue: by. The 'barbarous. nations having conqu,çred1


